
Margaret Telford 

From: 
Sent: 
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Wednesday, 25 June 2014 5:34 PM 
State Development Infrastructure and Industry Committee 
Submission re Repeal of Wild Rivers Act 

Dear Queensland Government, 

I strongly object to the proposed legislation seeking to repeal the entire Wild Rivers Act. The Wild Rivers 
Act was introduced after considerable public debate and is the product of genuine democracy. It's provisions 
allow positive integration of economic, social and environmental goals. By contrast, the currently proposed 
legislation is being hurried thrnugh without reasonable community consultation or public debate. The 
changes would eliminate protections for an extraordinary amount of natural resources and the quality of life 
of future generations. Please DO NOT ALLOW the repeal of the Wild Rivers Act. I support the submission 
of the Wilderness Society on this matter. 

Yours sincerely, 
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